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Notes from Jeff 
Wednesday Bible Study Leaders  

for April 
 

April 6 – Paul - Lonnie Cox  
 
April 13 – Events of Crucifixion Week         
Monday-Wednesday – Jeff Fuqua 
 
April 20 – Mary and Martha - Judy Wells 
 
April 27 – Timothy - Joe Dutton 

Ladies Spring Luncheon “New Beginnings”  
Saturday, May 14  @ 11:30 AM (FLC)  
Shannon Perry, speaker/author of Grace in High Heels & 
Grace & Guts, will be our special guest speaker.  
Registration/ticket sales are available online. 
Tickets are $15 each, which includes a full meal.   
*If you are interested in hosting a table or would like any 
additional information, please contact Trish Gibb at 
trish@southmain.org or 713-419-7188. 

Pathway of Hope  All widows are invited to join us for the 
Painted Church Tour Tuesday, April 12, 2022.  

The cost is $32 per person, which includes the tour and 
lunch.  

Registrants will be taking a tour of the 4 Painted Churches 
in Schulenburg, Texas with lunch included. Please contact 
Sandy Carter at 281-543-6836 (cell) to register for this fun-
filled outing.  

 
LADIES BUNCO Join us for an evening of fun, fellowship, 
and snacks Friday, April 25, at 6:00 PM in the Great Hall 
as we play BUNCO. Whether you are a seasoned bunco 
connoisseur or a first timer, come and experience the 
excitement of this game. Bring a snack to share!  

MOPS (Moms of Preschoolers)  
Thursdays, April 7 & 21, 6–8 PM in the Great Hall.  
MOMSNEXT (Moms of School-agers)  
Fridays, April 8 & 22, 9–11 AM in the Main Connection.  
Both groups are open to the public. Please contact  
Ronda Cooper (MOPS) at rcooperbu@gmail.com or  
Stacey Davis (MOMSNEXT) at smcd1998@yahoo.com for 
more information.  

 
Many thanks to all who provided opportunities of service 
through our Student Choir Workdays. What a wonderful 
encouragement and help to those attending the Summer 
Music and Ministry Trip. If you missed out on this 
opportunity and have a job still to do, please let us know. 
You can contact the church office and we will have 
students available to assist you.  As always, I’m 
overwhelmed by your generosity and interest in this 
younger group of South Mainers. Thank you!  

Our children continue to enjoy quality time with Music 
and Missions on Wednesday evenings. And our Singers 
grades 1-6, will be giving a bit of leadership on Palm 
Sunday, April 10, at both morning services.  

Plans are in place for May 22, Children’s Choir Concert,  
followed by our first Ice Cream Social of the year.  

Wacky Wednesdays will begin June 1 with Erin and 
Jennifer from 6:30 to 7:30 PM.   

I look forward to sharing the Maundy Thursday Service 
with you again this year on April 14, at 7:00 PM. Keep us in 
your prayers as we continue to move through these next 
few months and into the Summer months.   Bobie 
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